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CANADA'S NEW ANTI-SPAM LEGISLATION

The Canadian Radio-television and Telecommunications Commission (CRTC) is committed to
reducing the harmful effects of spam and related threats to electronic commerce and is working
towards a safer and more secure online marketplace. Canada's new anti-spam legislation that
comes into force on July 1, 2014 will better protect Canadians while ensuring that businesses
can continue to compete in the global marketplace. Read more.

As a CAM colleague, your email address is currently on a distribution list for our newsletters. To
ensure we are in compliance with this new legislation, we remind you that, should you wish to
discontinue hearing from us, you may at any time UNSUBSCRIBE below. We appreciate your
support and hope you'll choose to stay in touch.

CAM ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT

We have a date and a venue so mark your calendar!

Our annual golf tournament will be held at the Richmond Hill Golf Club
in Vaughan, ON on Monday, September 15, 2014.

Watch for details.

NEW MEMBER
We would like to welcome Paragon Office Installation Services Ltd. (Mississauga, ON) as a
new member to the Association!

Help CAM to strengthen its membership. Recommend membership to your colleagues and
suppliers. Recruit just one new member and you'll receive 20% off your membership fee. Read
more.

PASSING OF DOLORES CATHERINE NAYLOR

On Saturday May 17, 2014, Dolores Catherine Lovejoy Naylor passed away peacefully in her
Toronto home. She was the beloved wife of Peter for 58 years and mother to Mark, Scott (Doris),
Kevin (Charene) and Brenda (Kori). Many of you will remember Dolores for her beautiful spirit,
warm heart, sense of humor and her contagious laugh. CAM members, colleagues and friends
extend their condolences to Peter and his family. Donations may be made to the Alzheimer
Society in her memory. On-line condolences may be made at www.trullfuneralsyonge.com.

CAM CONFERENCE

CAM's annual conference will be held on October 19-21, 2014 at the Sheraton Toronto Airport
Hotel. The theme will be The Age of More and the program will address this age of more
choices, more competition, more opportunity, more social media, etc.

Our keynote speaker to kick off the event will be Mary Power, President and CEO of the



2 of 2

Council of Better Business Bureaus in Washington, DC who will comment on customer service
and consumer concerns.

Ted Mallett, Vice President and Chief Economist for the Canadian Federation of
Independent Business, will be the keynote speaker on the second day and he will address the
future of small business in Canada.

Stephen Cryne, president and CEO of the Canadian Employee Relocation Council, will
discuss the future of the relocation industry, a topic of vital concern to movers.

IF YOU HAVE NEWS OR AN ANNOUNCEMENT THAT CANADA'S MOVING
INDUSTRY SHOULD KNOW ABOUT, please let us know and we will include it
in an upcoming issue of this newsletter. CAM reserves the right to include
and/or edit news and announcements.
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